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In May 2012, Fr. Charbel Habche visited the Lebanese Emigration Research Center (LERC) 

along with Mr. Raymond Abrasie, who is a Member in the Board of Trustees in the Maronite 

Catholic Church, South Africa. Mrs. Liliane Haddad introduced the LERC and escorted them to 

the Lebanon Migration Nucleus Museum. During that visit, Fr. Habche donated to the Center’s 

Library a book titled People of the Cedars.  

 

Mrs. Liliane Haddad with Fr. Habche, and Mr. and Mrs. Abrasie 

 

Fr. Habche again visited the LERC on Thursday, August 1, 2013, and donated yet another book 

titled Saad, The South African Story. He discussed with Mrs. Haddad the achievements and 

activities of the Lebanese Community in South Africa. 



 

                        Fr. Habche, during his second visit to the LERC  (August 2013) 

 


